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Members of Planning Commission




Members of Planning Staff


Randy Randall, Chair






Tamra Mabbott, Planning Director

Gary Rhinhart, Vice-Chair





Carol Johnson, Senior Planner

John Standley







Shane Finck, Planner




Tammie Williams








Don Wysocki


David Lee


Don Marlatt


Suni Danforth


Cecil Thorne
1. Call to Order
2. Approval of Minutes:

Minutes from August 28, 2014.
3. New Hearing:
· PLAN AMENDMENT #P-112-14, co-adopt Plan Map Amendment submitted by the CITY OF HERMISTON.  The city of Hermiston requests the county co-adopt a Comprehensive Plan Map amendment for a parcel of land owned by the city, intended to provide access for the EOTEC site.  The city has approved a map change from urbanizable Future Commercial/Industrial to urban Commercial.  The city intends to annex the land. The parcel is 19.5 acres in size and is described as tax lot 1400 of Assessor’s Map 4N 28 13.  The property is located on the north side of Airport Road, approximately ¼ mile west of the intersection of State Highway 395.  

· PLAN AMENDMENT #T-14-057, co-adopt City of Hermiston Transportation System Plan. The city of Hermiston recently completed Periodic Review task to update their Transportation System Plan (TSP).  The City requests the county co-adopt their update and the existing TSP’s.  The TSP will apply to development within the Hermiston Urban Growth Area.  The criteria of approval are found in Umatilla County Development Code 152.750-152.754 and the Joint Management Agreement between the City and County.

4. Status of Appeals or Board Actions:

Next Scheduled Meeting:

Thursday, October 23, 2014, 6:30 p.m., Justice Center Media Room, Pendleton, OR 
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